
Tino Fulimeni Scholarship Fund  

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

From the Institute for Career Development (ICD) 

  
In 2022, four $1,000 scholarships were awarded to children/grandchildren of 

Steelworkers by ICD.  

 

The Tino Fulimeni Scholarship Fund was established to honor the memory of 

Brother Fulimeni.  Tino was a fanatic about ICD. His commitment and contribution 

are evident in the success of the Career Development Program. 

 

The Fund is administered by ICD in Merrillville, IN.   

 

The following criteria must be met to be eligible for the scholarship drawing: 

 

 Applicant must be a 2023 high school graduate enrolled in college in the fall 

semester of 2023 or  a college student returning to school in the fall semester 

of 2023 or spring semester of 2024. 

 

 Applicant must have maintained, in the past, at least a cumulative 3.0 grade 

point average and can demonstrate this with a transcript if selected. 

 

 Applicant must be the child/grandchild of a United Steelworkers member who 

is currently eligible to participate in the Career Development Program. 

 

Application Deadline is November 1, 2023 

 

Submit an application online at www.icdlearning.org 

 

Or MAIL or FAX applications to: 

Tino Fulimeni Scholarship Fund 

c/o The Institute for Career Development, Inc. 

1300 East 85
th
 Avenue 

Merrillville, IN 46410 

Fax: 219-736-9216 

 

Additional applications may be obtained from your local ICD program 

Coordinator, or by calling ICD at (219) 738-9029. 

http://www.icdlearning.org/

